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SSC STUDENTS HONORED AT PHI THETA KAPPA BANQUET IN SPRINGFIELD 

SOUTH HOLLAND, IL – SSC students Stuti Sharma and Brandon Lipkowski were 
honored at the Annual Phi Theta Kappa Banquet in Springfield on Tuesday, April 19, 2016.  
Ms. Sharma and Mr. Lipkowski were chosen to represent South Suburban College on the 
All Illinois Academic Team comprised of Illinois’ finest community college students.   

For more information about all of SSC’s programs, admissions and registration, please visit 
www.ssc.edu or contact the Admissions Office at (708) 210-5718.   
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